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Tuesday, 22" October 2019

Year 2 Trip to the Radlett Synagogue
Tuesday, 12" November 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our RE curriculum about Judaism we have planned a trip to the Radlett Synagogue to
gain a further insightin to the religion and develop our knowledge of the Jewish place of worship.

The visit will take place on Tuesday, 12" November. We will be travelling by coach directly to
the Radlett Synagogue at 8.45am and will have our morning snack when we arrive. Following
this, we will take part in a guided tour where we will get to hear about what happens in the
synagogue. We will be travelling back to school in time for lunch at 12:00pm.

The children will need to be at school at the earlier time of 8.30am on this date, as we will be
leaving at 8:45am. Please ensure that your child arrives in school promptly by 8:30am. Pick up
time will remain as normal at the end of the school day and lunches will be in school as usual.

We require a voluntary contribution towards the cost of trip of £6.00. This includes a donation
to the Radlett Synagogue and coach travel. You can secure your child's place, provide consent
and make payment by credit or debit card via your Arbor parent account or the Arbor app. If
making payment by cheque, please make payable to ‘Green Ridge Primary Academy’ with your
child’s name written on the back. Please be aware that insufficient contributions may mean that
we need to cancel this event. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the school will fund the
cost of the trip for your child. If you are experiencing difficulties meeting this payment, then
please contact Mrs. Erdos in the school office to discuss. Please make payment by 3.30pm on
Tuesday, 5" November.

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions about the trip, please
do come and speak to us. We will require parent helpers on the day, so if you are available to
help please let the school office know as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Miss. L. Bowne
Head of Year 2

REA ch2 Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee in England and Wales, Company number

Y
e ) 08452281
c | ) Registered office Address: Scientia Academy, Mona Road, Burton Upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 OUF; VAT
F Number: 220 8862 15


mailto:admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk
http://www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk/

